
COVID-19 Protocols & Guidelines

Sunday 7th July 2020 

We have today been inspected & given the go ahead to resume charters from the Central Board of Health in Antigua.
However, we now have a new set of guidelines that we all have to follow in order to us all to stay safe and well from COVID-19
Please read the below information – this is to be adhered too at all times
For those of you that are repeat guests of ours – things will now be a little different than perhaps what you are used too in 
regards to the closeness and intimacy of our charter – however the aim is for us to still make it as special a day as possible for all 
our guests new and returning

If you have any questions or concerns – please do not hesitate to email Amy at info@fishingantigua.com 

For our Guests:

• Prior to boarding the vessel, you will be required to wash your hands with soap & water that will be provided by Mystic 
Amara

• All guests are required to complete temperature screening before boarding and throughout the day
• Shoes will be placed by you in a sealed container which will be stored away until the end of the day and feet will be 

sprayed with 70% alcohol prior to boarding
• Throughout the day you will be encouraged to wash your hands frequently – there are also sanitization stations throughout 

the boat 
• The use of masks, sunglasses, specs or visors are to be worn by guests during tours but not while swimming, snorkeling or 

diving, or when sufficiently distanced. 
• PLEASE ENSURE YOU BRING YOUR OWN MASKS WITH YOU
• For health & safety purposes we strongly advise you bring your own snorkeling equipment 
• We also ask that you maintain a 6ft distance from the Captain & Mate at all times for everyone’s safety
• PLEASE ENSURE THAT YOU BRING YOUR OWN TOWELS – WE DO NOT PROVIDE THEM
• PLEASE NOTE THAT NO MIXED GROUPS ARE ALLOWED FOR CHARTER – ONLY FAMILIES, COUPLES, 

FRIENDS & RELATIVES THAT HAVE TRAVELLED TO ANTIGUA TOGETHER – NOT OTHER PEOPLE THAT 
YOU MAY HAVE MET WHILST IN RESORT

For the Boat:

• Mystic Amara will ensure that the vessel and all equipment are kept clean and sanitized before, during and after each 
passenger trip using chemicals identified as effective against the SARS-CoV-2 virus as approved by Health Authorities

• We have installed adequate signage and other physical demarcations at various points showing sanitization stations
• We will be washing our hands frequently throughout the day
• We have provided passengers with access to hand sanitizers at various points throughout the vessel
• Toilets will be disinfected after each use
• Physical distancing rules will be strictly adhered too, and appropriate face covering utilized in instances where physical 

distancing is unlikely
• Handrails and other high touch surfaces will be frequently sanitized with an alcohol-based sanitizer or other approved 

disinfectant 


